
 

From your Diocesan Support Teams 
 

 

From your Ministry and Mission Support Team 
 
A message from our Spiritual Accompaniment Advisers:  
 
The Revd Jean Boulton-Reynolds and the Revd Helier Exon, our Diocesan Spiritual 
Accompaniment Advisers, have sent this message: 
 
"During this time of disruption and difficulty we sometimes find it difficult to see God in our daily 
lives. The ministry of Spiritual Accompaniment helps us to relate more closely to God and to see 
Him at work in the world and in each of us at a personal level.   
 
"In Dorset and Wiltshire the diocese sponsors the Diocese of Salisbury Spiritual Accompaniers’ 
Network, which is available to all people." 
 
Please contact Christine Garrard via christine.garrard@salisbury.anglican.org for Dorset, or David 
Coates at david.coates@salisbury.anglican.org for Wiltshire, for further information on how to link 
with a spiritual accompanier. 
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